
Gateway Gossip Fortnightly 
Dear all, 

I hope you have had a wonderful half term break and have enjoyed
the lovely Summer weather so far. It really has been exceptional!




We have had a busy return to school and hopefully you will have
seen the event list that has recently been shared on Dojo. Have a

good read of this as there is a lot going on over the next few weeks
and I don’t want you to miss anything!




School is very busy (and quite loud!) whilst all the children
experience cultural differences in learning The Haka ready for sports
days next week. I am sure you will all enjoy the days and we hope

it's not too hot. Come along and enjoy the fun.



A reminder that school uniforms are still expected and of course
summer dresses and shorts are ideal for the warmer weather. Some

children are attending in their own clothes and not school uniforms or
PE uniforms on the correct day. If you have any issues then please

see Mrs Riley for support.  



I look forward to seeing you over the next few weeks at the many
events that are scheduled.

It's always wonderful when we have parental support at events and
the children love this too. Of course the Summer Fair is not too long

away on the 19th of July so a definite one for your diary!



I hope you have a great weekend and have a relaxing family time
especially with any men in your households for Father’s Day.




With my best wishes,
Mrs Robinson
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Dates To Remember

Newsletter: 17




Every Wednesday
Parent and Toddler group 9.30am-10.30am.
























Monday 19th June

Health Week
Youth Games 

Year 6 Trip



Monday 19th and Thursday 22nd 
Reception Transition start 



Tuesday 20th June

Years 3-6 Sports Day 
 





Wednesday 21st June 
EYFS and Years 1-2 

Sports Day



Tuesday 11th July 
Nursery Graduation- more details to follow. 



Tuesday 18th July 

Reception - End of year assembly - more
details to follow.



Friday 21st July 

School closes for Summer at 2pm.



Let's Celebrate!Let's Celebrate!

Headteacher
 award 

Headteacher
 award 

Star
Award




N - Freya
RB - Pauli

RG - Kacper
1B - Denver
1G - Bonnie
2B - Ruby
2G - Daisy

3B - Ahmed
3G - Jezrel
4B  - Ryan

4G - Harley-Jay
5B - Jesmin
5G - Theo

6B - Maddison
6G -  Hamza

N - Ryan
RB - Norsin
RG - Elisa
1B - Eden
1G - Ruby
2B - Miray
2G - Aaron

3B - Maddison
3G - Imogen
4B - Maisie
4G - Kieran

5B - Izabella
5G - HoneyLea

6B - Amelia
6G - Mitchell

Well done to all
our winners! 

Core
 Award

N - Tammy
RB - Georgie-Rae

RG - Yusie
1B - Pana

1G - Sophia
2B - James
2G - Cole

3B - Amelia
3G - Nell

4B - Binar
4G - Layton
5B - Dora
5G - Mila

6B - Oliver
6G - Lilly

Reading 



Connor-Junior
Ibraheem

Shania
Jamila

Savannah
Amy-Jade

Lamia



Hafeez-Ur

Nancy
Morgan
Bevan
Karol
Felicia
Jenson

Brandon-Lee















Class Dojo
Winner

1327

points 
Winner2000points 

  1204 points  884 points   1206 points 396 points    394 points 

658 points 428 points   666 points  points 827 points 724  points 362 points 

  1120 points    points 

 793 points 




Year 6 



Last week, "This week in Year Six,
we have been reading a letter from

World War II. During our PSHE
(Personal, Social, Health, and

Economic Education) lessons we
have been learning about the

negative effects of drugs. In our
maths lessons, we have been

solving two-step algebra problems.
In English, we are beginning to plan
and write our own evacuee letter.
Additionally, every day we have

been practicing for our play
production."

 Richie






Learning at Gateway! 

Nursery







Reception



Year 3



Year 4






We have had a lovely return to Nursery.
We have been reading all about 'Billy's
Bucket' and loved seeing the different
under the water animals that were in

there. We have been using our imagination
and going on our own bucket adventures.
We have been learning the Haka ready for

our Sports Day performance and
practicing the races we will partake in. We

hope you can come and cheer us on!
Thank you to all the parents who came to
our 'Cake at Book Time.' Next week sees
the start of our Nursery 2 children visiting

their new classroom and teacher. 

As part of our topic Summer, we have
discussed how we can keep safe and

the things we might do during the
Summer. Lots of people go for picnics
during the Summer time so we had a

teddy bears picnic at school. The
children had a lovely time. They also
enjoyed some teddy yoga when they
came into school and reading a story

with them after lunch.

Year 1



Year 2



Year 5



Year 3 have been very busy this
week celebrating Health Week in

school. 

Year 5 this week have been
planning and writing their own
Adventure Tale. In Maths, we

have been focusing on
Fractions, Decimals and

Percentages. Also, in Science
we have been learning about
the life cycle of a butterfly.

Year 4 have been very busy this
week celebrating Health Week in

school. 

We worked in our house teams to
complete 2 CoJo missions! Well done
to all the children who have worked

really hard this week. 

Year 6

We had a fantastic week in Year 6! The

children looked amazing in our class
photographs, which will be treasured

keepsakes. They also embraced Health
Week, practicing a Haka dance and

completing COJO fitness missions. It was
inspiring to see their enthusiasm and

teamwork. Our students dedicated time to
rehearse for the upcoming production,

displaying growing confidence and
dedication. We can't wait for you to

witness their talent. We were fortunate to
have a visit from the NSPCC, who provided
valuable sessions on child safety and online
well-being. Additionally, we had an Art Day

where the children created wire models,
showcasing their creativity. As the school
year comes to a close, we're proud of the
growth and development we've seen in our

Year 6 students.

Year 2 had a wonderful trip to the
RNLI centre where they got to learn
lots of interesting facts about water
safety and people being rescued. In
addition, we enjoyed a picnic in the

beautfiul weather and all had a
lovely day. Well done to Year 2 for
their excellent behaviour they were

a credit to the school. 



School Website  
Have a great weekend!
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